
 

 

CITY OF MILFORD 
Inter-Office Memo 

 

 

 

TO: Karen Fortunati 

 City Clerk 

  

  

FROM: Tania R. Barnes, SHRM-SCP 

 Human Resources Director 

 

 

copy: Civil Service Commission 

 

 

DATE: July 8, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Monthly meeting 

 
 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Civil Service Commission scheduled for Monday, July 18, 2022 is 

canceled.  


